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21st September 2016    

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Year 11 Information & Guidance Evening – Wednesday 28th September, 2016 6-7pm 

I am delighted to invite you to the Year 11 Information Evening on Wednesday 28th September, 
in the main hall from 6:00pm until 7:00pm. There will be tea and coffee available in the dining 
hall from 5:45pm for a prompt 6:00pm start.  
 
The purpose of this evening is to give parents and carers further information on how you can 
support your child during this important exam year and also to provide you with information on 
some of the systems we have in place. 
 
The evening will cover the following areas; communication with school, Maths & English in Year 
11, study support tips, health & wellbeing and coping with stress, reporting and assessment 
procedures as well as information about our sixth form.  
 
This evening will be aimed at information for parents and in order to ensure we can 
accommodate everyone, can we ask that students do not attend. Please be assured that your 
child will have received all the necessary information at the start of the term and all 
correspondence will be on the school website. Individual subject teachers will not be present 
during this evening. 
 
We hope this has been a successful first couple of weeks for your child in Year 11 and look 
forward to seeing you on 28th September. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Mr T. Scott      
Head of Year 11 
 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/

